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DATE: December 2, 1998 
TO: Lee Willis, Esquire 

Kenneth Hart, Esquire 
John W. McWhirter, Esquire 
Vicki Gordon Kaufman, Esquire 
John Roger Howe, Esquire 

FROM: Robert V. Elias, Chief of Electric & Gas, Division of Legal 
Services 
Wm. Cochran Keating, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal 
Services CJCrc 

RE: Docket No. 950379-E1 - Investigation into earnings for 1995 
and 1996 of Tampa Electric Company. 

Via Facsimile 

The staff of the Florida Public Service Commission requests 
that Tampa Electric Company (TECO) respond to the following data 
request : 

Please update the schedule provided in response to Staff 
Data Request No. 15 to include the effects of the 15 
additional days in December 1996 of the FMPA and Lakeland 
sales separations as discussed on page 14 of the Direct 
Testimony of Delaine M. Bacon. 

TECO has indicated to staff that it will provide this information 
to staff and all parties of record prior to the hearing scheduled 

CK for Monday, December 7, 1998. 

F A  

~ p p  - WCK/j s 
:AF - 
:MU - 950379mm.rve 


